
 

PRINCE ALBERT MUNICIPALITY 

ERRATUM – TENDER 48/2023 (UPGRADING OF PRINCE ALBERT AND KLAARSTROOM SPORTS 

FIELDS) 

 

Prince Albert Municipality invited tenders for the upgrading of the Prince Albert and Klaarstroom Sports Fields 

under tender number 48/2023, as originally advertised in Die Burger newspaper on 14 March 2023. 

 

Please take note that the correct date for the compulsory tender clarification meeting is Friday 

24 March 2023 and not 22 March 2023 as initially advertised, at 10h00 at the Sydwell Williams Centre 

(Prince Albert). For any further clarification, please contact the Supply Chain Management Division at 023 541 

1748 or per email (scm@pamun.gov.za). 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

 

___________________ 

MR. D. WILLEMSE 

MANAGER: SCM      
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